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Student-Powered Technology Help




Chimacum Middle School is looking for a few good students… 

perhaps students like your child, who are reliable, trustworthy, hard working, and eager to learn new things.  Is your child interested in computers?  That helps, too.  If this sounds like someone you know, then your child will have a great opportunity this year.

Because I attended a training for Student Tech Corps (STC), your child has a chance to become a part of Chimacum Middle School’s Student-Run Technology Help Desk; your child will get special training to prepare him or her to fix and maintain his or her school’s computers and to help keep his or her school’s technology up and running. If your child does well and passes the Student Tech Corps tests, then he or she can earn a Pre-Professional Technology Certification and help staff and students here with tech problems. If you need more information, please email me at al_gonzalez@csd49.org or go to my STC website:

http://educatoral.com/stc_info.html

The training will happen during my first period exploratory class only with my 6th grade students plus a few 7th grade students who applied for this special privilege last year. Sound good? Well, then your child may be ready to

DO SOMETHING BIG.
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